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All communications to be addressed to
The Chief Executive Officer

Your Ref:
Our Ref:  skn 0510/06
File No: 13:004

31 July 2006

Australian Electoral Commission
GPQO Box 2590
BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Sir/fMadam
OBJECTION TO FEDERAL ELECTORAL REDISTRIBUTION

Please be advised that Council resolved the following at its July 12, 2006 General Meeting:
That Council lodge an objection with the Australian Electoral Commission regarding the new

Federal electoral boundary of Wright, based on the large geographical size of the electorate,
whith Council considers will compromise the representation level of many shires and their

constituents.

Should you have any concerns please contact myself on 4161 1377.

Yours faithfully

Scott Mason
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

cc Mr Paul Neville MP
Mr Jeff Seeney




